
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 12, 2001 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
The enclosed application for FCC ID:  L2VAX550 is being submitted on behalf of Axonn L.L.C. 
Axonn L.L.C. respectfully request that this product be certified as a modular Transceiver filing to 
part 15.247.  Please refer to the following information with respect to this product.: 
 
NOTE:  The EUT was previously certified with the FCC under FCC ID Number:  L2VAX-551.  
Although all Modular TX issues were addressed in this filing, the final grant did not reflect this 
fact.  Since Axonn L.L.C. wishes to obtain a grant for this product that states that the unit is 
modular, the unit is being submitted under a new FCC ID Number (FCC ID: L2VAX-550).  Most 
of the information within this filing is being provided from the original submittal to the FCC.  Since 
this information originated from a different laboratory, any unclear issues or new requirements 
have been addressed and included with this submittal. 
   
I hope that you find that this information fulfills the necessary FCC requirements for the Part 15 
Certification requirements. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (770)741-
0717.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Engineering Manager 


